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03 February 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

SPANISH DUO LINGO COMPETITION 

 

I am writing to let you know that we will be starting a Spanish Duo Lingo competition this term. The aim is to 

encourage your child to spend a short time every day learning Spanish to support their studies. 

  

Duo Lingo is a fun and free app that can be used on your child’s phone or laptop.  It allows students to practice 

their Spanish through quick, bite-sized lessons.     

 

As part of the competition, there will be achievement rewards for continuous streaks of 7 days, 14 days and so 

on, and a leaderboard that will show who is progressing well overall.  

 

We will give you regular updates via school noticeboards and through MCAS to keep you up to date with the 

progress your child is making.  

 

To take part, students will need to join the school’s Duo Lingo group.  This can be accessed through the 

following link www.duolingo.com/classroom/rbqkxr.  We will only take note of the progress made by students 

using this group. 

 

Your child can also visit www.duolingo.com/classroom and enter the classroom code R B Q K X R. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this competition, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mrs C Mackie 

Spanish teacher 

 

 

http://www.duolingo.com/classroom/rbqkxr
https://www.duolingo.com/classroom

